Memo

To: Northfield Township Board
From: Howard Fink

Date: 6/9/2016

Re: Budget

Dear Township Board,

Attached is the Budget for the Upcoming fiscal year. Rick has put together a synopsis that covers any
changes from previous years. The budget includes a 3% cost of living increase and some merit based raises
for employees.

With respect to raises, as follows is a breakdown of the administrative employees and respective
raises.

Current

Hourly %
Name Wage Raise Increase
Tammy Averill $20.25 50.61 3%
Mary Bird $19.00 $0.57 3%
Pam Boegler $21.21 $0.63 3%
Jennifer Carlisle
{Part Time) $17.00 50.51 3%
Dawn Samfilippo
(Part Time) $15.00 $16.50 9%
Cristina Wilson $16.25 $19.00 15%
Rick Yeager $53.80 $1.61 3%

ectfu ly Submltted

{/ % @éf@j

/ Howard Fink, Townshlp Manager




